
 
 
 
 
29th January 2022 
 
Here are the results of the 2022 virtual AGM held last weekend. 
 

 
 

2022 Annual General Meeting – results of the voting 
 
Voting took place over a 48-hour period; Sunday 23rd and Monday 24th January 2022. Thank you to 
everyone that took the time to read the documents and send in the voting slip. 
 
Overall, the voters accepted the documents and proposals.  
 
Here are the stats: 

• There were no spoilt slips or duplicate slips. 
• There were no against votes. 
• 2 voters abstained from accepting the Events Proposal but did not give a reason. 
• 1 voter abstained from accepting the Support for Charities Proposal but did not give a 

reason. 
• 1 voter abstained from accepting the payment to Tanamera Hunting Dog Rescue but did not 

give a reason. 

 
The committee is very pleased that the voters confirmed they are happy with the way the club is 
being run. 
 
If you didn’t vote, or were one of the voters that cast an abstain vote, and would like to let us know 
why, then please email the Secretary, Trevor Kirkham, using trevor.kirkham@marinaaltaccc.com. 
We are always interested in feedback – good or bad – so we can consider the need for 
improvements. 
 

 
 

2022 Membership Renewal 
 
If you have not yet renewed, please do so soon. Instructions are in previous news flashes. 
 
Please note, do not pay from a British bank as we are being charged 18€ to process the payment. If 
you are looking to renew but are in the UK at the moment, send in the renewal form but don’t pay 
straight away; email Peter Alt, peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com, to discuss alternative methods. 
 
The renewal period ends on 31st March 2022, after which you will need to reapply if you wish to re-
join. 
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Charity nominations for 2022 
 
There is still time to submit your nomination for the charity we will support in 2022. 
 
The committee have discussed the type of charity we should support and, bearing in mind the many 
human tragedies currently in the world, the committee feel that we should be supporting a human-
related charity next year. Please send your nomination to the Secretary, Trevor Kirkham, using 
trevor.kirkham@marinaaltaccc.com. We would have pulled the 2022 charity out of the hat at the 
AGM but now you have until Friday 4th February 2022 and the lucky charity will be picked from the 
hat at the February committee meeting. 
 
You can also submit your charity nomination online – see the 2022 Charity Nomination page in the 
Members Area of the website. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading this news flash and I hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you 
can email me, using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com. 
I hope to see you soon. 

Peter Alt 
President 
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